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Planning Application Details

Year 2016

Number 0406

Letter P

Planning application address 17 Cannon Place
Title Ms.

Your First Name Chloe

Initial

Last Name McCracken

Organisation

Comment Type Object
Postcode NW3 1AD
Address line 1 9 Holford Road
Address line 2 LONDON

Address line 3

Postcode NW3 1AD

Your comments on the planning Having lived in this area for many years, previously on

application Cannon Place itself, | have long been disappointed that a
paost war extension to number 17 Cannon Place was ever
allowed. The extension as it stands is ugly, out of place,
and robs both light and lines of sight along the back gardens
of Cannon Place.

For this reason, | object to the Upper Ground Floor being
extended to match what is already a bulky, ugly add-on. It
would be out of character with the other properties, and
remove historic sight lines, as well as robbing light from the
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other gardens.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below

No files attached
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Dear Alexander Bagley,

Thank you for taking the time to write to me and address each of my concerns. Having read your letter | no longer object to the propased
plans. | appreciate that the building works will be taking place during normal hours, minimising noise disturbance. Having now seen diagrams of the roof
terrace as well as your explanation of intended use, | am no longer as concerned about privacy/noise issues.

| really do appreciate you clarifying everything, unfortunately on the planning application site and the original letter that | received this was
not made clear!

| wish you success with the works,
Yours Sincerely,

Sophia Goslitski



